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Subject: S6/2011/2782/FP — 97 Bramble Road, Hatfield
Erection of single storey rear extension, first floor side and single storey
front extensions and loft conversion with skylight windows to front, side

and rear elevations

| have reviewed the proposal for the above site and refer to drawing number BR101-10
and BR101-10A.

Arboriculturally

There is one tree within the front garden which is young and small. If this tree is to be kept
through the construction period, the applicant should bear in mind that excavation or
compaction of the soil close to trees can damage the roots and/or soil and be potentially
harmful. Care must be taken whilst working around them, guidance can be sort from
BS5837:2005 Trees in Relation to Construction or from a arboricultural or landscape

professional.

Summary
Overall | have no objections to this application. | hope that these comments are clear and

that if you need anything further then please contact me.



